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26th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Community Carols 
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to perform at our Community Carols event on 
Tuesday, 17th December at Morton Academy. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to showcase their talent and 
be part of a festive evening filled with music and celebration. There will also be a special performance by the choir 
from Yewdale Primary School. 
 
To ensure everything runs smoothly, we kindly ask for your support with the following arrangements: 
 

• Arrival Time: Please ensure your child arrives at Morton Academy by 5.30 pm. 
• Dress Code: All performers are required to be in full uniform. 
• Equipment: Any equipment they need for their performance (eg instruments, sheet music). 

 
The doors will open to the public at 5.45 pm, the event will begin 6.00 pm prompt and finish at 7.00 pm. There will 
also be an opportunity to purchase hot drinks and mince pies on the evening. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at the Community Carols event! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me on my email: Helen.robinson@rrma.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H Robinson 
 
Mrs H Robinson 
Subject Leader of Performing Arts 
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